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I've read enough about wildlife crossings to know that they are effective. Wildlife-
vehicle collisions are bad for people, and they're bad for wildlife. It's a real problem in
Oregon, with 7,000 collisions on average every year. An average of four Oregonians
each year die in this manner annually, and hundreds are seriously injured in these
tragic incidents. Wildlife crossings are a proven solution. HB 3362 will save motorists'
lives and money and save animals' lives.



